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On April 12, the High Commissioner for 

Human Rights in the Russian Federation Tatiana 

Moskalkova met with Mr. Karim Atassi, acting 

Head of the Office of the United Nations High 

Commissioner for Refugees in the Russian 

Federation. 

Karim Atassi recently returned from the 

Rostov Region, where he and his team visited a 

number of temporary accommodation centres for 

people evacuated from the DNR, LNR and 

Ukraine, and gave the most positive assessment of 

the work with refugees by regional governmental 

agencies. 

Besides, he did not confirm the information disseminated by the Kiev regime about the 

alleged forced deportation of people to Russian territory. 

We have agreed to cooperate further. 

Read more 

 

Together with Dmitriy Shakhov, 

the Commissioner for Human Rights in 

the Pskov Region, we visited a child who 

was treated in one of the hospitals. Seven 

more children between 2 and 16 years 

old with similar fates, residents of the 

villages of Russkiye Tishki, Kazachya 

Lopan, Izyum and Mariupol, are also 

being treated at Moscow’s Research 

Institute of Emergency Pediatric Surgery 

and Traumatology with their relatives. 

These children are survivors of the 

horrors of the neonationalists, some with 

severe mine blast injuries. 

Read more 
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